

This document is classified as **Clear** in accordance with the Panel Information Policy. Recipients can distribute this information to the world, there is no limit on disclosure. Information may be shared without restriction subject to copyright.

Paper Reference:	CSC_63_2105_02
Action:	For Decision

Actions Outstanding

Outlined below are the actions outstanding from previous meetings and their status. The Action Reference identifies the meeting number followed by the action number.

Action Reference	Action	Responsibility	Date Raised	Target Completion Date	Update	Status
60/03	SECAS to confirm where the additional costs from the November 2023 SEC Release originate from and compare the target and actual costs for other previous SEC Releases.	SECAS	20/02/2024	21/05/2024	SECAS are investigating following on from discussions at the April CSC meeting. The DCC have agreed to present more information at the May CSC meeting.	PROPOSE TO CLOSE
61/01	SECAS to find a forum to take responsibility of the TSAT tables.	SECAS	19/03/2024	21/05/2024	SECAS discussed this with the Issues Group in May. It was agreed that TABASC would be a suitable Sub-Committee to maintain the TSATs and aligns with current work about delivering guidance to Parties.	OPEN

Action Reference	Action	Responsibility	Date Raised	Target Completion Date	Update	Status
					SECAS has informally discussed this with the Chair who was supportive. Next steps is to develop a suitable framework to do this and present to TABASC.	
61/03	SECAS to confirm who from the DCC will be presenting the Project Blue updates to the CSC going forward.	SECAS	19/03/2024	21/05/2024	The DCC are to begin presenting this at the June CSC meeting.	OPEN
61/04	DCC to send SECAS the new dates in relation to SECMP0028.	DCC	19/03/2024	16/04/2024	SECAS are still awaiting an update from the DCC.	OPEN
62/01	SECAS to propose solution options for governance of Release scope and costs to the CSC at the May meeting.	DCC	16/04/2024	21/05/2024	This will be delayed until the June CSC meeting to allow time to investigate the issue further following on from discussion at the May CSC meeting.	OPEN